


The Elora Mill



The Elora Mill Hotel and Spa



Construction complete: Summer 2018

190 construction jobs

200 full time and 100 part-time employees

$40,848 in County Development Charges Paid 

Annual County Property Tax Revenue : $101,742

The Elora Mill Hotel and Spa



The Elora Mill – South Side



MPAC’s has estimated that the complete Elora Mill South project will have a value 
of $130,976,791 (based in the 2016 assessment year). Below are the anticipated 
annual property tax values based on this estimate: 

The Elora Mill – South Side

$773,483.40 in County Development Charges

Annual County Property Tax Revenue $900,000

100 Construction Job are expected annually over the span of 10 years

200 new long term local positions are expected to be created

Elora South has already paid $438,993 in County Development Charge 
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